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Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
FREE Dr BIKE sessions 
 
School pupils/their families can make the most of free bike MOT services next month at Hurst Hill 
Primary School 
  
The Dr Bike sessions, run by Dudley Council’s road safety team and funded by Cycling UK allow the 
pupils and staff of the school and/or their families, to bring their bikes along for a free MOT, with 
minor repairs carried out free of charge. 
  
The sessions are planned for Monday 10th May. They will run from 09:00-12:00 hrs and 13:00hrs-
16:00hrs. Examination of the bikes and any repairs is free of charge and is carried out by trained 
technicians. The sessions will be run in accordance with COVID 19 Government/Council and School 
guidance 
 
As previous sessions have been fully booked prior to the days in question, in order to secure a slot 
please telephone 01384 815433 or email - road.safety@dudley.gov.uk prior to the dates in question 
and a time slot will be allocated to you. The sessions will be booked on a first come, first served 
basis. 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs A Walker 
PE leader/Year 5 teacher 
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